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March 30, 2010 

 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 

 
Attention:  Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

 
Dear Ms Walli: 

 
Re:  May 1, 2010 IRM Rate Filing / EB-2009-0210 

 
 

Pursuant to the Board’s Decision and Order dated March 25, 2010, Waterloo North 

Hydro Inc. confirms the completeness and accuracy of the draft Tariff of Rates and 

Charges. 

 

WNH has previously forwarded this confirmation via e-mail to boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca. 

 

If there are any questions, please contact Chris Amos at 519-888-5541, 

camos@wnhydro.com . 

 
 

 
Yours truly, 

 
 

Original signed by 
 
 

Rene W. Gatien, P.Eng 
President  & C.E.O. 
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